
2022-2023 Intern Director

Dear candidate, thank you for applying to the CUSG Executive Staff. Please fill out the following application
questions and include any additional information we should know about you. Please email your application
with your current resume attached in an email to cusg.chiefofstaff@colorado.edu. Applications will be
reviewed on a rolling basis and you will be contacted with the email provided for the next steps. Every
question asked is required to answer. If you have any questions, please reach out to

PLEASE INCLUDE A RESUME WITH APPLICATION AND SEND TO:
Sawyer Bundgaard – CUSG.ChiefOfStaff@Colorado.edu

APPLICANT INFORMATION

First Name

Last Name

Phone Number

CU e-mail Address

Year in School

Major/Minor

Date and times available for an interview                                                  GPA
during the week?



How many credit hours are you taking                     Will you be working any additional jobs this
this semester?                                                                                    coming semester?

Gender and Pronouns

APPLICATION QUESTIONS

1. Why are you interested in applying to work as the Intern Director ?



2. How would your peers describe you?

3. What do you hope to gain by leading New Student Interns?

4. List any previous experience or background knowledge you have that you believe will help you excel in
this role.



DISCLAIMER AND SIGNATURE
I hereby certify that my answers are true and complete to the best of my knowledge.

Signature (as it appears on this application) Date


